
From: pharrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca
To: gbennett@nalcorenergy.com
Bcc: scottobrien@lowerchurchillproject.ca
Subject: Progress Update meeting with Stan
Date: Monday, April 30, 2018 4:12:20 PM

Gilbert

We have been remiss with providing Stan with the Monthly updates and things are getting to
a stage where we need to make sure he is armed with all the data. I was surprised when Stan
stated that there would be no changes to the $10.1B at the AGM when we have not
completed the QRA yet.

I Believe we need a meeting with both you and Stan next week to cover off the status update,
the Astaldi situation and the status of the QRA.

Regards Paul

Paul Harrington
Project Director (Consultant to LCMC)
PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM
Lower Churchill Project
t. 709 737-1907 c. 709 682-1460 f. 709 737-1985
e. PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca
w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com
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